
It is our pleasure to announce that the MSOE 

Financial Aid Office is now accepting applications 

for the Dedicated Computing Company Scholarship.  

One qualified student will receive an additional 

$2,000 scholarship for the 2018-2019 school year. 

Preference to 

To be considered a candidate for the 
Dedicated Computing Company 
Scholarship, the applicant must meet 
the following criteria: 

1. Be a qualified, full-time student 
with academic status of freshman 
in the fall of 2018. 

2. Be seeking a professional, 
baccalaureate degree in software 
engineering from MSOE. 

 

Criteria Deadline 

Send all application materials to the 
MSOE Financial Aid Office by: 

April 13, 2018 
To apply, please fill out the  

MSOE Scholarship Report Form.  

I 

It is ok to mail, email, or fax, but please make sure 
to sign the application 

 

Note: we cannot accept typed signatures! 

• Female students 

• Students from an under-represented population 

• Permanent residents of Wisconsin 

 

https://s3.amazonaws.com/msoe/files/resources/msoe-scholarship-report-form-fx.pdf

